SUMMARY OF CONTRA COSTA COUNTY ORDINANCE NO. 2024-23
AMENDING THE CONTRA COSTA COUNTY ORDINANCE CODE TO
MODIFY ANY AND ALL MASCULINE AND/OR FEMININE PRONOUNS TO
GENDER-NEUTRAL PRONOUNS

On Tuesday, December 3, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., in the Board of Supervisors’
Chambers, Administration Building, 1025 Escobar Street, Martinez, Cali-
fornia, the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors will consider
fadli)pting Contra Costa County Ordinance No. 2024-23, summarized as
ollows:

Ordinance No. 2024-23 will degenderize the Contra Costa County Ordi-
nance Code. The ordinance will make amendments throughout the
County Ordinance Code to remove gendered pronouns, and to replace
them with gender-neutral pronouns. Where the context requires addi-
tional editorial changes to enable the use of gender-neutral pronouns,
those changes are included.

A certified copy of the full text of the proposed ordinance will be post-
ed five days before the December 3, 2024 Board of Supervisors meeting
in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 1025 Escobar
Street, Martinez, California.
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